CHANGES TO YOUR BILL

Starting January 1, 2017, your gas bill will include a line item for the carbon levy. This price is applied to
fuels that emit greenhouse gases when combusted, including the fuel used to heat your home.

Certain fuels, such as marked gasoline and diesel used on Alberta farms, are exempt from the levy.

Most Albertans will receive a rebate that covers costs associated with the carbon levy. You don’t need
to apply for the rebate. You will automatically receive it if you filed 2015 income tax and meet the income
criteria.

To learn more about the carbon levy rebate, including income qualifications and payment
schedule, visit climate.alberta.ca or call 310-0000.

ALBERTA’S CLIMATE LEADERSHIP PLAN

The carbon levy is a key part of the Climate Leadership Plan, Alberta’s action plan on climate change.
Pricing carbon pollution is the most cost-effective way to reduce the emissions that cause climate
change. All of the money raised by the levy will be rebated to Albertans and reinvested in the province to
help diversify our economy, create new jobs and lower emissions.

CARBON LEVY INVESTMENTS INCLUDE:
e [ arge-scale renewable energy, bioenergy and clean technology
¢ Green infrastructure, including public transit

¢ Energy Efficiency Alberta, a new provincial agency that will help Albertans save energy and money

SUPPORT FOR ALBERTA FAMILIES, BUSINESSES AND COMMUNITIES:
¢ Rebates to help low- and middle-income families (66% of all Albertans)
¢ Assistance for coal communities, indigenous communities and others

e Small business tax cut by 33%

Learn more at climate.alberta.ca or call 310-0000.
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